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September 7,2017

Scott Mozier, Assistant City Manager
2600 Fresno Street, Room 4016
Fresno, CA9372l-3623

RE: Letter of Intent - Bulldog Lane Street Lighting project

Dear Scott:

This letter serves as notice that Fresno State hereby agrees to pay to the City of
Fresno a lump sum amount of $125,000 for the design and installation of nðw
street lighting along Bulldog Lane, Cedar and Millbrook Avenues. The scope of
work includes replacing existing poles and underground infrastructure and ihe new
LED street lights will have future capability to support video surveillance.

Please remit the invoice to the following address:

California State University, Fresno
Attn: Director of Procurement
5150 N Maple Ave, MiS J4111
Fresno, CA93740

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Cotham
Director
bcotham@csufresno. edu

Procurement and Support Services
California State University, Fresno
51 50 N. Maple Ave M/S JA1 1 1 . Fresno, California 93740-8026
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